
Bob van We,2en 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Kevin Widenmaier <president@richmondknobhill.ca> 
Thursday, November 17, 2022 4:32 PM 
Bob van Wegen 
Letter in Support of Mainstreet Funding 

The Richmond Knobhill Community Association supports the ongoing funding of the Main Streets initiative, 
notably the Marda Loop area proposal. 

This funding will support much needed improvements to critical infrastructure in our community and nearby 
areas. 

Sincerely, 
Kevin Widenmaier 
President, 
Richmond Knobhill Community Association 
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